
Primary MFL Update – October 2014
Dear All
Hello
Please share this information by forwarding it to colleagues in your school.


Training Courses
Teaching French in Years 3, 4 , 5 or 6
It was good to see many of you on the training courses in September. If you missed the Autumn term session of the Years 3, 4, 5 or 6 methodology, there will be one at the start of the Spring and Summer term. There are still places available on these courses. Please contact me if you are interested.
Grammatical Up-skilling for teachers of Years 5 & 6
If you are teaching in Years 5 or 6 and feel that you would benefit from an up-skilling session on the grammatical knowledge needed e.g. adjectival agreement, definite article, pronouns, high frequency verbs, verbs in the singular and plural, negatives and sentences using qui and a subordinate clause, I could offer a session on either Tuesday 21st or Wednesday 22nd October 4.15-5.30pm. If you are interested in this and/or others in your school, please let me know as soon as possible and if any of the dates are not possible for you. Depending on the numbers, I will decide if it is feasible.

INSET
If you have missed any of the training sessions or feel that all of the colleagues in your school would benefit from some CPD and attendance at the scheduled sessions by everyone was not possible, please contact me to discuss customised Inset which I can provide.

Primary MFL Support and Network Group
The next Thames Valley Primary Support and Network group hosted on behalf of the Association for Language Learning will take place at Keep Hatch Primary School, Wokingham on Wednesday 5th November 4.15-5.45pm. This is an opportunity to meet other primary teachers in the area who are teaching languages and to share concerns, ideas and information. The focus of the next meeting will be on writing a MFL school policy; recommending CDs of songs; ideas for celebrating Christmas. Please let me know if you would like to attend. There is no charge but information about ALL membership will be provided for those who are interested. For more information and notes on previous meetings, go to
http://www.cavelanguages.co.uk/thames-valley-primary-hub

CPD Training at University of Reading
The University of Reading has been successful in a bid for funding from the DfE to provide free CPD training for local primary teachers of foreign language. There are both day and twilight sessions available in methodology and French language upskilling. The sessions will be delivered by both university tutors and local primary teachers; some from Wokingham schools. For the day sessions, a substantial contribution to supply costs is available. The first session is on Friday 10th October so if you or your colleagues are interested, please read the attached document to find out how to book a place.

Access to the new Smart board support resources and planning
All the Smart board classroom support resources and planning have been updated and are on the Cave Languages website. To receive the password to access them, you need to provide a photo which proves evidence of purchase of the resources incorporated within them e.g. storybooks. If you have not sent me the photo yet and would like to access them but are unsure what is required, please contact me. More of the Year 6 projects will be uploaded soon.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Language Show Live
The ‘Language Show Live’ is an annual event in London for anyone interested in languages whether learning or teaching. There are free seminars; language taster classes; advice from professionals; exhibitors and demonstrations. Free tickets are available by registering online at www.languagesshowlive.co.uk It will take place on the 17th-19th October at Olympia, London. This year many of the seminars are aimed at primary teachers of foreign language.

I hope the remainder of this half term goes well for you and I hope to see some of you soon either on the Cave Languages training courses, the Primary Network and Support meeting on the 5th November; the University CPD or at the Language Show; I will be delivering a session on phonics there on  Saturday 18th .
Best wishes
Sue

Primary MFL Specialist Teacher and Consultant
Cave Languages
www.cavelanguages.co.uk
07503620097

“supporting schools to deliver languages”


